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Rep. Zamarripa Statement on the Passing of Ed Brooks 

MILWAUKEE – State Representative JoCasta Zamarripa (D-Milwaukee) released the following 

statement on the passing of former State Representative Ed Brooks: 

“I am saddened by the passing of my former colleague. As a legislator, Ed Brooks served with integrity 

and cared deeply about his constituents. Despite our political differences, I admired and respected Ed as a 

lawmaker, and I enjoyed working alongside him. My heart goes out to his family and friends at this 

difficult time. He will be sorely missed.” 
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